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Piyush Vishwakarma, Co-Founder & CEO, Jeevam Health

“We are extremely happy and welcome this budget which focuses on digital health programmes in the healthcare segment. 
Covid has had a drastic impact on people and it’s important to keep our mental health a priority. The government's support in 
launching National Digital Health Ecosystem will help in transforming the medical infrastructure in our country. We look 
forward to working closely with the government on this and also coming up with programs for our clients on ways to cope with 
mental health.” 
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